

www.blatchingtonmill.org.uk

8th September 2025

Dear Year 6 families,

We are delighted to invite you to our **Blatchington Mill Open Evening** on **Thursday 18th September** from **5-7.30pm** There is no need to book in advance.

There will be an opportunity to:

- Listen to our Headteacher talks these will be held at 5.15pm, 6.00pm and 6.45pm in our theatre
- Tour our school and see our fantastic facilities
- Visit our classrooms and meet our expert teachers
- Talk to our students about what life at Blatch is really like

We will also be holding two **Open Mornings** on **Tuesday 23rd and Wednesday 24th September** from **9:15am to 10:30am**. These will give you the opportunity to visit us on a normal school day and see Blatch in action. Again, there is no need to book in advance for these.

We are really looking forward to meeting you.

Yours faithfully

Ms Kate Claydon

L. Clyden

Headteacher